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Please do not pass this bill. Mail in voting is safe, secure and convenient, just like 

absentee ballots. Senior citizens and folks with disabilities can vote much more 

comfortably with mail in voting. 

 

Fraud has not been found in Oregon elections. Are you also proposing to do away 

with absentee ballots? This is an orchestrated effort to cut down on the number of 

voters — that is unAmerican. Everyone deserves a voice in our elected leaders. 


